
Hello Jerri: 
 
After giving it serious thought, I have decided to resign from the Transportation Advisory 
Committee. Thank you and the rest of the committee for all your hard work and contributions. I 
have appreciated the opportunity and I hope that the committee is served well with a new 
member. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Amir Farahi 
 


